

January 6, 2012

Society for the Study of Social Problems 901 McClung Tower University of Tennessee Knoxville, TN 37996

RE: 2011 Gift Acknowledgment

Dear Friends,

We want to thank you for your donation of \$385.00 to the ACLU of Nevada Foundation made on August 11 & September 13, 2011. It is committed civil libertarians like you who ensure that we are able to defend the Constitution and Bill of Rights every day for everyone in the Silver State.

You should know that the ACLU of Nevada Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization, and you may be able to deduct all or part of your donation for tax purposes.

The ACLU of Nevada is ready for another active and effective year fighting for the individual rights and freedoms guaranteed to everyone in our state. You can stay up-to-date on our progress by finding us on Facebook, Twitter, or by visiting our website, www.aclunv.org.

Again, on behalf of our entire staff and board, thank you for your 2011 contribution—it has helped us prepare for even more work and strong advocacy in 2012.

Sincerely,

Phil Hooper

Administrative Director

AMERICAN CIVIL LIBERTIES UNION OF NEVADA

601 S. RANCHO DRIVE SUITE B11 LAS VEGAS, NV 89106 P/ 702.366.1536 F/ 702.366.1331 VEGAS@ACLUNV.ORG

1325 AIRMOTIVE WAY SUITE 202 RENO, NEVADA 89502 P/ 775.786.1033 F/ 775.786.0805 RENO@ACLUNV.ORG

WWW.ACLUNV.ORG

